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Rael, Rudy E.

From: Mazur, Lynn [Imazur@amafca.org]
Sent: Monday, April 16, 2012 4:07 PM
To: Rael, Rudy E.

Cc: Verlyn Miller

Subject: RE: Snow vista subdivision

| would like a note added on the structural sheets that if excavation for the retaining wall footing encroaches
into the AMAFCA right-of-way, a permit from AMAFCA will be required.

From: Mazur, Lynn

Sent: Monday, April 16, 2012 3:57 PM
To: 'Rael, Rudy E.'

Cc: Verlyn Miller

Subject: RE: Snow vista subdivision

Re: Public Service Company of New Mexico Substation by the Amole Channel, ZAP m-9
Engineer’s Stamp Dated April 5, 2012

AMAFCA approves the grading and drainage plan for the subject project. The spillways from the retention
ponds are for emergency overflow and, therefore, will not require additional riprap lining in the AMAFCA right-

of-way.
Boy - 24 he

Albuquerque Metropolitan Arroyo

Flood Control Authority
Lynn M. Mazur, P.E., C.F.M.

Development Review Engineer
Phone: (505) 884-2215
Mobile: (505) 362-1273

www.amafca.org
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The unauthorized disclosure or interception of e-mail is a federal crime. See 18 U.S.C. § 2517(4). This e-mail is intended
only for the use of those to whom it is addressed and may contain information which is privileged, confidential and
exempt from disclosures under the law. If you have received this e-mail in error, do not distribute or copy it. Return it
immediately with attachments, if any, and notify me by telephone at (505) 884-2215.

From: Rael, Rudy E. [mailto:RRael@cabg.gov]
Sent: Monday, April 16, 2012 3:42 PM

To: Mazur, Lynn

Subject: Snow vista subdivision

Hello Lynn, is everything okay with you on this site? Thank you, sincerely; Rudy
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CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

PO Box 1293

Albuquerque

NM 87103

www.cabq.gov

April 16, 2012

Verlyn A. Miller, PE

Miller Engineering Consultants
3500 Comanche Blvd. NE Bldg F
Albuquerque, NM 87107

Re: Snow Vista Substation PNM
Grading and Drainage Plan
Engineer Stamp dated 4-5-2012 (M09/D028)

Dear Mr. Miller,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 4-05-12, the above
referenced plan is approved for Grading Permit and Paving Permit. This project requires
a National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) permit for storm water
discharge. Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the construction sets prior to
sign-off by Hydrology.

Upon completion of the project, provide an Engineer Certification for our files.

Albuquerque’s MS4 Permit became effective March 1%, 2012. Grading and
Drainage Plans and Drainage Reports will have to comply with the requirements of
the new permit. The permit is available online at
www.cabq.gov/Planning/landcoord/Hydrology.html

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3421 or Rudy E. Rael at 924-3977.

Sincerely,

Curtis Cherne, P.E., CFM
Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.
Development and Building Services

RER/CAC
C: Kathy Verhage, DMD
email
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